
 
 

Parking Restrictions Outside Schools 
KIDS LOOK TO US TO KEEP THEM SAFE - PARK LEGALLY IN SCHOOL ZONES 

Central Coast Council would like to remind parents of parking restrictions outside your school. Please pay close 
attention to the signs outside your child’s primary school and watch your speed when travelling through all school 
zones. 

NO STOPPING zone 
Stopping is NOT permitted at any time.  

BUS ZONE 
Stopping is not permitted during the times shown on the sign. 

 

DOUBLE PARKING 
You are not permitted to stop OR park alongside another vehicle already parked parallel to the kerb. This means do 
not form a queue in the middle of the lane if you are waiting.  

Move on, do a loop and come back. 

NO PARKING zone 

Drivers may drop off and pick up children during the times shown on the 
sign BUT note: 

• Maximum stopping time is 2 MINUTES – your child must exit and 
enter the car within this time. 

• Driver must remain within 3 METRES of the vehicle – you may get 
out to help with bags etc. 

• Stop as close as possible to the top of the zone to allow access for 
vehicles following behind. 

Stopping ON or ACROSS a driveway or other access point to and from a property is not permitted under any 
circumstance. 

You must always consider the school’s neighbours by leaving space at their driveways to allow safe exit and entry to 
the roadway. 

Travelling more than 40 km/hour through school zones may inhibit a car from stopping in time to avoid hitting a 
pedestrian. Parking illegally also creates serious risks as it limits the vision of other drivers.  

It only takes a split second for an accident to occur and only one car to present a danger to an unknowing child.  

Please be aware of the restrictions and park safely outside your child’s school. 

For more information regarding parking restriction around your school please contact Council’s Road Safety Officers 
via email at: roadsafety@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au 

 


